Technology A1

otis142@email.com

Important Security Alert: Suspicious Login Detected on Your Account

Dear Otis,

We hope you're doing well. Our system noticed (1) someone trying (2) to log in
to your social media account. We're writing to make sure (3) you know about
this.

Date and Time of Login Attempt (4): September 18", 20:08

Location: London, UK.

If you did it, don't worry. But if it wasn't you, please do these things to protect
(5) your account:

Change your password: Make it strong (6) with letters, numbers, and symbols.
Use two-factor authentication: This makes your account more (7) secure.

Check your account: Look for anything unusual (8).

If you need (9) help, contact our support team at support@instagram.com.

Thanks for taking care of your account's security (10).

Best regards,

Marissa King

Instagram Support Team
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